

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 8, 2011 10:49 PM  
**To:** [REDACTED]  
**Subject:** Re:

I booked him a refundable ticket on sat morning to Miami.. JE said as a tentative. Currently PB has no internet. If it comes back up, then no need for scott to fly to PB and he can stay here and finish what he needs to finish. What did scott tell you? you were the first to tell me to get him a ticket on sat, so asked JE about it..

On Feb 8, 2011, at 4:38 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Hi [REDACTED],  
Are you booking Scott's Sat flight out or do I need to action that?  
Thanks  
[REDACTED]

Sorry I have not looked in the laundry yet, I have a call set up for the Ranch in 5 and needed to get some prep done, will look when I get back to the cottage

On Tue, Feb 8, 2011 at 12:57 PM, [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

Thanks [REDACTED]

On Tue, Feb 8, 2011 at 12:56 PM, [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

JE would like wheelsup on Thursday at 8am now. Helicopter at 7:30am on LSJ. I am taking a commercial flight to Miami on Thursday that leaves at 9:15am, so will ride with JE on heli to airport.

--  
LSJ,LLC  
Island Manager  
6100 Red Hook Quarters Suite B3  
St Thomas  
USVI 00802

Tel: [REDACTED]  
Fax: 340 775 8108

--

LSJ,LLC  
Island Manager  
6100 Red Hook Quarters Suite B3  
St Thomas  
USVI 00802

Tel:   
Fax: 340 775 8108